Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff

Sent: Tuesday 5 December 2023 10:27

An Bord Pleanala To:

D0034-02 Uisce Eireann - Greater Dublin Area - Waste Water Discharge Licence Application Subject:

For the attention of Ms Lauren Griffin, Executive Officer – ABP Case Number ABP-301798-18

Dear Ms Griffin

We refer to your letter dated 29 November 2023 in response to our Consultation Notice to An Bord Pleanala dated 31 October 2023. We wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter and wish to advise that your letter has been passed to the Waste Water Discharge Licensing Team for assessment.

Kind regards

Environmental Licensing Programme Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil An Oifig um Inbhuanaitheacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman



053-9160600 licensing@epa.ie www.epa.ie



